
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
 

 

Monday, 18h December 2023                                                                             SWS/ ACD/2023-24/86 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

Every session we at Smart Wonders School play host to the students, staff and parents of small Wonders School 

for a musical euphony. The Annual Event of the SWS family- Musical Munchkins is scheduled on Friday 22nd 

December in the school premises. The winter break will start from 22nd December 2023 as it will be a holiday for 

students of class 1 and 2 on Friday 22nd December 2023.We have planned some fun filled activities for the 

Christmas celebrations on Thursday 21st December 2023. 

Wishing you all a joyous Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 

Warm Regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


